


Southfield-Lathrup Senior High School
19301 West Twelve Mile Road

Lathrup Village, Michigan 48076

248-746-7200

November, 2015

Dear Parents/Guardians,

It is now the month of November and I have noticed some behaviors that I need your help in addressing.  There have been some violations of the Student Code of Conduct that will not be tolerated.  Any incident involving fighting or any other serious breach of the Student Code of Conduct will also have severe consequences. To make this abundantly clear, there will be two new consequences levied against any seniors involved with fighting or any other serious offense.  First, the senior will not be allowed to attend the Senior Prom. Second, you will be banned from any graduation ceremonies and award banquets (athletic or academic).  Making the decision to fight or violate the Code of Conduct shows very poor judgment.  The consequences will be just as serious. Think long and hard before you decide to ruin your senior year.

If you have any questions regarding this message, please contact me or your student’s administrator at (248) 746-7202.

Thank you,

Joseph Spryszak
Joseph Spryszak

Principal

Southfield-Lathrup High School
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